Trail Maintenance Project: Monday, November 27, 2023
Byron Garner
On November 27,  the Monday trail crew hiked Tree Spring trail to the 130 S junction to then divide into two crews and continue on that trail, north and south, clearing the trail of overgrowth and other intrusions. After a couple hours of lighter than expected work, we reconvened at the junction to finish lunch and return to the trail head. Tree Spring was snow packed and icy which with traction gear made it a good bit easier than usual to hike. 130 S had three to five inches of new and untracked snow. The crew included new members Jon and Marissa Grush, John Cooper, Phil Cromer, Jamey Browning, Dave McCreery, Bill Perkins and USFS Trails Forman - Jen Medina-Gray.
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